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  FISCAL NOTE 
 LEGISLATIVE FISCAL ANALYST ESTIMATE  
 

ESTIMATE OF FISCAL IMPACT – STATE AGENCIES * 

FY 2009-10 FY 2010-11  
EXPENDITURES REVENUE EXPENDITURES REVENUE 

GENERAL FUNDS     

CASH FUNDS     

FEDERAL FUNDS     

OTHER FUNDS     

TOTAL FUNDS     
 

*Does not include any impact on political subdivisions. See narrative for political subdivision estimates. 
 
LB 390 provides that it is the intent of the Legislature to reimburse community-based providers of assisted developmental disability 
services on a daily rather than an hourly basis. 
 
The bill does not change the total amount reimbursed to providers of assisted developmental disability services, so there will be no 
fiscal impact in terms of the total amount of funds reimbursed for services.  However, the Department of Health and Human Services is 
unsure whether the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) will allow the department to reimburse providers on a daily 
rather than an hourly basis.  If this is not allowed, then the department could be in jeopardy of losing about $94 million of federal funds 
received annually from CMS. 
 
It is assumed the bill will reduce the workload and possibly expenditures of community-based providers if claims for services can be 
submitted on a daily rather than hourly basis.  


